
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
              Air Tahiti Nui 

   5901 W. Century Blvd. Suite 1414 
Los Angeles CA, 90045 

(877) 824-4846 

 

Coronavirus Travel Policy of Air Tahiti Nui, The Americas  

Updated and Effective: March 2nd, 2020 

 
 
Dear Valued Partner of Air Tahiti Nui, The Americas:     
 
 
There are no reported cases of Coronavirus in French Polynesia. However, in an abundance of caution, to 
ensure the well-being of your clients, our crew members, and to make every effort to keep French 
Polynesia “Coronavirus-free”, our new travel policy applies as follows. 
 
This health order, directed by the Ministry of Health of French Polynesia, has been implemented and 
effective as of MARCH 2ND, 2020, and now supersedes the previous travel policy that Air Tahiti Nui sent 
on February 20th, 2020.  
 
 
FOR ALL PASSENGERS TRAVELING TO FRENCH POLYNESIA: 
 
Before boarding a flight into French Polynesia, all passengers regardless of their nationality and prior 
travel history must present a medical certificate dated no older than 5 days before travel, certifying their 
condition of good health, completely free of any signs of viral infection. This policy is enforced regardless 
of their point of embarkation, with end destination French Polynesia.  
 
In the absence of such a certificate, boarding will be denied. It is required that all passengers take the 
necessary steps to procure this medical certificate prior to their flight.  
 
In the absence of a signed medical certificate, as an alternative, a nearby 24-Hour Urgent Care facility 
outside of LAX Airport may be able to provide a signed medical certificate. It is our understanding that 
most US insurances are accepted at this facility, otherwise a $165.00 USD charge will be applicable for a 
consultation and clearance for a travel certificate. For customers electing to seek a certificate, allow at 
least 5 hours as this facility is not connected to LAX, or the Tom Bradley International Terminal.  
 
Reliant Urgent Care  
5901 W. Century Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90045  
Phone: (310)-215-6000 
 
 
Additional Documentation: 
 
Please note that you may be required to provide at check-in or onboard the flight, both to and from the 
United States and French Polynesia, documentation confirming your address in destination, telephone 
number(s), and email address. This information may be used by the Ministry of Health in French Polynesia 
as well as the United States Department of Health and Human Services, Center for Disease Control.  
 
Air Tahiti Nui is committed to the continued safety of all customers and crew, and will keep your business 
up to speed on any future developments to its travel policies in the wake of Coronavirus. Please monitor 
our website at www.airtahitinui.com or call (877)-824-4846 for questions.  

 

http://www.airtahitinui.com/

